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Swimming will resume on Tuesday 16th January for 

Reception and Years 1, 2 & 4.   

  

This week the following clubs will 

take place: 

Monday – Cookery Club 

Wednesday - Year 6 Maths 

Intervention, Newcastle College and 

Aspire. 

  Please remember to pick up 

promptly at the end of the sessions. 

Thank you. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary’ 

 

Nominations are now being invited for the position of Parent Governor on our school’s 

Governing Body.  School governors are volunteers, from a wide variety of backgrounds, who 

have an interest in influencing education for the children in their local community.  Governing 

bodies are accountable for school performance and planning the school’s future direction.  

Information packs are available to collect from the office from 8am on Monday 15th January until 

3.30pm on Friday 19th January.  Please note that in order to be eligible to take part in the 

nomination process you must have a child in Reception - Year 6 who is included on the school’s 

admission register.  You must also be seconded by another parent/carer of a child currently on 

role at OLSA.   

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your donations for the 

Newcastle West End Food Bank.  We 

raised £159.32! 

 

 

We are sad to announce that Mr Marshall will be retiring on Friday 9th February.  He 

will missed hugely around school and we wish him all the best for the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can we remind all parents that 

children in Reception through to Year 5 

SHOULD NOT bring backpacks to 

school.  Due to space restrictions in the 

cloakroom, children are requested to 

bring only their reading folders and 

drawstring PE bags in to school.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

From Monday we will be introducing a new 

daily work out session.  We are inviting all 

children into the school hall every day (apart 

from Thursday) at 8.45am to ‘Wake Up Shake 

Up’!  This is a fun session, which will help 

increase everyone’s daily physical activity.  

Children should wear their school uniform as 

normal. 

 

 

I try to follow our school and classroom rules. 

 


